Dear editors in World Journal of Clinical Cases.,

On behalf of my co-authors, we thank you very much for allowing us to revise our manuscript, we
appreciate the editor and reviewers very much for their constructive comments and suggestions on
our manuscript entitled “Type A aortic dissection developed after type B dissection with a
presentation of shoulder pain: a case report”

We have studied the reviewer’s comments carefully and have made revisions which marked in the
paper. Attached please find the revised version, which we would like to submit for your kind
consideration.

Response to EDITORIAL OFFICE’S COMMENTS

(1) I found the title was more than 18 words. The title should be no more than 18 words;

Response: We have rewritten the title as “Type A aortic dissection developed after type B
dissection with a presentation of shoulder pain: a case report”

(2) I found the authors did not provide the original figures. Please provide the original figure
documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to ensure that all graphs or

arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor

Response: We have attached the original figure in the manuscript as well as have uploaded a
revisable PowerPoint file.

(3) I found the authors did not add the PMID in the reference list. Please provide the PubMed
numbers and to the reference list and list all authors of the references. Please revise throughout;

Response: We have added PMID to the reference list and listed all authors of the references.

(4) the author should number the references in Arabic numerals according to the citation order in
the text. The reference numbers will be superscripted in square brackets at the end of the sentence
with the citation content or after the cited author’s name, with no spaces.

Response: We have revised the form of reference number in the manuscript.

We would like to express our great appreciation to you and reviewers for comments on our paper.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Thank you and best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Caiyun He M.S.



Department of nursing, medical college, Hunan Normal University, Changsha, Hunan. China.
E-mail: hecaiyunhnu@126.com



